
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 15th May

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Revising all our phonemes 
so far

Revising our spelling 
patterns so far

English Planning and making a 
farm animal leaflet

Applying all our reading 
skills to answering 
questions

Maths Sharing into equal groups
Finding half and quarter of 
a shape and numbers

Applying our maths skills 
to answering questions

Topic Animal groups – mammals, 
fish, insects etc
Editing text on the 
computer

Designing and creating a 
tile with repeating patterns, 
linked to our topic

Highlights this week:
Year 2 have made some fantastic dioramas of the 
Madagascan landscape this week. They have been 
comparing Madagascar with our country. Year 1 
have been learning about carnivores, herbivores 
and omnivores, and sorting animals into the 
groups.
Coming up…
Year 1 Boydells Farm Trip Monday 22nd May
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